
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Circular No 110/2011    

Dated 24 May 2011 

 

To all Members of the Malaysian Bar 

 

Second Update on the E-filing System 

 

We refer to Circular No 096/2011 dated 9 May 2011, where Members of the Bar were 

updated on the developments of the e-filing system in the Kuala Lumpur courts. 

 

The Kuala Lumpur Bar Committee has further issued two notices to its members regarding 

the e-filing system.  Please click the titles below to read the notices: 

 

(1) Update No 3: Implementation of the E-Filing System in KL Courts   

Kindly note that in respect of the issue of online payment, CIMB has developed a 

mechanism to enable online payment from corporate accounts.   

 

(2) Update No 4: Implementation of the E-Filing System in KL Courts  

Kindly note that Scan Associates Bhd will set up a booth at the lobby of the Kuala 

Lumpur Court Complex for two weeks starting from 18 May 2011 between 10:00 am and 

2:00 pm to assist Members with the application for organisation certificate and roaming 

ID.  Queries about outstanding applications can also be made to the staff at the booth. 

 

The e-filing system has been implemented in Kuala Lumpur courts since 1 Mar 2011.  We 

have been informed by the court that the next phase of implementation will be as follows: 

 

• Shah Alam courts  : From 23 May 2011 (MRCB, NcVC Shah Alam and the Subordinate  

  Courts at Level 3, Annexed Building and the MRCB Building) 

 

• Penang courts    : From 25 May 2011 

 

• Johor Bahru courts : From 30 May 2011 

  

 

Thank you.  

 

Brendan Navin Siva 

Chairperson 

Court Liaison Committee  

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.malaysianbar.org.my/index.php?option=com_docman&task=doc_details&gid=3150
http://www.klbar.org.my/index.php/frontend/page/circulars_view/42114880-6f22-1000-aa8c-6bef6d5664f4
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